
From: Stevens, Brian
Sent: 5/13/2014 3:09:24 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Gonzalez, Nuria (nuria.gonzalez@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Tour on June 11th

Hi Meredith:

I talked with Nuria, and she informed me that President Peevey’s plans are not apparent at the 
moment. She said about a week before we will be able to know what preference is best for the 
tour. Is it alright if we touch bases then?

Thanks,

Brian

Brian Stevens
Energy Industry Advisor to the Commission President

California Public Utilities Commission, Executive Division

T: 415-703-2148, E: brc@cpuc.ca.gov
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